
University of Northern Colorado   

Panhellenic Council Meeting   

January 9, 2023  

-Call to Order:  4:59 PM on January 9, 2023 

-Panhellenic Creed  

-Attendance   

● Alpha Omicron Pi: Present 

● Alpha Sigma Alpha:  Present 

● Alpha Phi:  Present 

● Delta Zeta:  Present 

● Sigma Kappa: Present 

-Approval of Agenda/Minutes: Approved  

-Guest Speakers: None  

-Reports   

● Assistant Director for Fraternity and Sorority Life: Patricia Hartley 

(patricia.hartley@unco.edu):  

○ No Report  

● Greek Advisor: Kate Suiter 

●  

-Officer Reports   

● President: Bri Fleeman (bfleeman303@gmail.com):  

○ Welcome Back! 

○ President’s Retreat is January 15th from 12PM-4PM 

○ Possibly going to a conference at the end of January to discuss the new hybrid 

recruitment process. I am excited to bring the ideas back to all of our VPMRs!  

● Vice-President: Laurel DeBolt (laurel.debolt@gmail.com):  

○ Hey everyone! 

○ I hope everyone had a fantastic break and a great first day back! 

○ I am having the first meeting with the delegates tonight. 

○ I am hoping to plan a small retreat with them soon to get to know each other. 

○ I will also be working to get the panhellenic budget. 

○ I hope everyone has a great semester. 

● Director or Recruitment: N/A  ()  

○ No Report!  

● Director of External Affairs: Bri Anderson (brianne.anderson11@gmail,com):  

○  Howdy everyone, welcome back! 

○ Panhellenic Academic Scholar of the Month 

○ Form for the delegates to fill out 

○ Will be sent to the delegates 

○ The first Academic Program will be announced next meeting  

○ Have a great week :)  

 



 

● Director of Risk Management: Kaylin Flaherty (kaylinflaherty2002@gmail.com):  

○ Hello everyone, happy spring semester! I hope everyone had a great break! 

○ I am so excited to be in this position and have been working with my ifc 

counterpart to get good greek educations going!  

○ I am wanting to do a Panhellenic only greek education and am very excited 

for that and to build sisterhood!  

○ Happy first week of school everyone! Crush this semester! 

● Director of Public Relations: Faith DeBelle (faith.debelle@gmail.com):  

○ Hey everyone! Happy monday I hope everyone had an amazing first day! 

○ I am so excited to be taking over this position! 

○ I have already sent out the Photocircle link for all of the PR chairs! 

○ To my PR chairs please be uploading content that is unedited! 

○ I am so excited to see what this semester has in store for us! 

● Director of Recruitment Counselors: N/A ():  

○ No report  

-Cabinet Reports   

● IFC Liaison:   

 

● MGC Liaison:  

○   

● Student Senate Liaison:  

○  

-Chapter Reports   

● Alpha Omicron Pi:   

○ Hi, I hope everyone had a great winter break! We are happy to be back on 

campus. 

○ This past weekend our exec team had our Leadership Academy and we learned so 

much 

○ Tonight we have a chapter paddle exchange at meeting and we are super excited  

○ That’s all, have a fun first week of school 

○  

● Alpha Phi:   

● Hello! I am super excited to be Alpha Phis new panhellenic delegate this year! Alpha 

Phi is looking forward to a great semester! This week we are volunteering at some of 

the welcome week events! Have a great week 

●  

●  

● Alpha Sigma Alpha   

○  Hi everyone! My name is Emaleigh Mondragon and I am so excited to represent 

Alpha Sigma Alpha as our Panhellenic Delegate this year! We hope that you all 

had a relaxing and warm winter break because I know our sisters did. 
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○ - We are so excited to be back and kick off our spring semester COBing and 

welcome some new sisters home to our chapter. 

○ Something fun that our chapter is looking forward to is the Polar Plunge that we 

will be doing on April 15th and fundraising for up until that point! 

● Delta Zeta:  

○ Hi everyone!  

○ Delta Zeta is very excited about the upcoming semester and we can’t wait for all 

that we and every other chapter has planned. 

○ We hope everyone has a great start to their semester and that everyone has a 

happy new year! 

● Sigma Kappa:     

○ I hope you are doing well!  

○ Today Sigma Kappa had its first Executive meeting and here is our report: 

○ - We wanted to share how excited we are for this year and to work with you 

ladies! 

○ - We went over positions and spoke with our advisor, Miranda about what each of 

our individual positions can do to be prepared for this year 

○ I can't wait for tomorrow to meet everyone and I hope you have a great first week 

back! 

○  

-Old Business:  

● None  

-New Business:  

● Voting for the Director of Recruitment 

○ New Director of Recruitment: Risa Jones 

● Motion to increase campus total to 50 by Sigma Kappa 

● Motion to increase campus total to 55 by Delta Zeta  

-Motion for Adjournment   

● Motion for Adjournment by:  

● Seconded by:  

● Meeting adjourned at 5:23 PM  

-Next Meeting: January 23, 2023 at 5pm  

 

 


